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May 25, 2017 
 
Mr. Achiel Kimpe 
521 Parkdale Crescent 
Corruna ON  N0N 1G0 
 
 
Dear Mr.Kimpe:  
 
Re: Your Letter to the Ontario Energy Board, dated May 24, 2017 
 OEB File. No. EB-2016-0030 
 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received your letter dated May 24, 2017 in which you 
ask the OEB to provide you with certain documents and answer certain questions.  
  
The OEB’s Notice of Application and Procedural Order No. 1, issued on March 31, 
2017, set out the process for this proceeding. It enables you to send written questions to 
Union Gas, and Union Gas to send written questions to you, in both cases by May 29, 
2017 (to be answered by June 29, 2017). Consistent with the OEB’s normal practice, 
the Notice of Application and Procedural Order No. 1 does not provide for questions to 
be sent by either party to the OEB.  
  
The OEB will therefore not be responding to the questions set out in your letter. If you 
wish, you may direct any of those questions to Union Gas before the May 29, 2017 
deadline. 
  
If you have any questions about the OEB’s procedures, please do not hesitate to call 
the case manager, Zora Crnojacki, at 416-440-8104, or OEB counsel, Ian Richler, at 
416-440-7676. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli, Ontario Energy Board Secretary 
 
c.  Mr. William Wachsmuth, Union Gas Limited 

Mr. Anthony Rizzetto, Office of Bob Bailey, MPP Sarnia-Lambton  


